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Dear Hydrographer, 
 

1. The International Hydrographic Review (IHR) is an international scientific journal 
publishing peer-reviewed papers on all aspects of hydrography and associated subjects, 
ranging from the latest technical developments and significant events to book reviews and 
historical recollections. The IHR was first published in 1923 and has been published regularly 
since then. Associated with the celebrations of the IHO 100th Anniversary, the IHO Secretariat 
is pleased to announce the launch of the new International Hydrographic Review website.  

2. The International Hydrographic Review website aims to modernize the display of the 
IHR contents in a more attractive and functional way. One important aspect is the classification 
of the articles by collections, to allow the users to find articles by the respective main topics 
(collections). The new IHR website is available at https://ihr.iho.int/ . 

3. The Secretariat would like to invite Member States to visit the IHR website and 
encourage all to submit Articles and Notes to the IHR 

 
 

On behalf of the Secretary-General 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Luigi SINAPI 

Director 
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